Emma Baker

From: Murfett, Lucy

Sent: 09 September 2022 17:08

To:

Subject: Housing evidence

Dear Chris,

That was quite a bombshell at HoP this morning that City and Cherwell have commissioned Iceni to do their housing numbers evidence. Does this help your decision? Our door is still open!

As an aside – I don't know about you, but they did not invite us to be part of this before commissioning it, despite the City's <u>Cabinet paper</u> published this week saying "A detailed assessment of the specific housing needs for Oxford will be commissioned to support the Local Plan, ideally working with as many of our neighbouring districts as possible"

Lucy

Lucy Murfett

Policy Manager

South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Council

Email:

Visit us at www.southoxon.gov.uk and www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk

Advance notice of leave: 5 September 2022

To find out more about how the council holds, uses and stores your personal data, please click on

the appropriate council's link: South / Vale